
  

Newsletter 

Monday, 16th 

June 

Fens Field 

The council have asked that we communicate on-going 

issues will the additional section of the school field with 

open access on Catcote Road. Dogs are not allowed on this 

area and additional signs have been put up to detail this. 

The area has also seen an increase in anti-social 

behaviour, which includes glass smashed against the fence 

and vapes thrown over (this results in glass and vapes on 

the school field used by our children) and verbal 

insults/threats of violence to staff. We ask for the support 

of the community in keeping this a safe space and 

protecting the area school uses. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well-done to all our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘Resilience’! 

 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 2026 
Following consultation, we have again decided to organise all five of our PD days into one school 
week. This is for the first week of June 2026, which is the first week of the last half-term of next 
academic year. This week follows on from the official half-term holiday (Whit Week).  
 
This means that instead of school being closed for just one week, it will be closed for two weeks. As 
a result, school will close at home time on Friday 22nd May 2026 and re-open for the start of the 
day on Monday 8th June 2026. 
 
If you have considered family holidays, this provides a great opportunity totalling 16 days. The link 
below will take you to our 2025-26 term dates. 
 
Confirmed School Term Dates 2025-26.pdf (fensprimaryschool.co.uk) 

Diary Dates 

Monday 23rd – Wednesday 25th June Y6 

Residential 
 

Friday 27th June Sports Day KS2 (9.30 

am) – Children are expected to stay for 

the afternoon 
 

Reception and KS1 (1.30pm) – times to 

follow 
 

Monday 30th June - Summer Disco 

(details to follow) 

 

Reader of the Week 
Well-done to all of our children who received a Reader of the Week prize bag to take home on 
Friday. Keep up the AMAZING reading. We love to see you enjoying your reward. Please email them 
to admin@fensprimary.co.uk. Thank you. 

 

Outdoor Learning 

Following the exciting completion of our 

bike and scooter shelters/storage, we 

are pleased to announce that further 

outdoor work commences later this 

week.  
 

Our internal Nursery outdoor area is 

having a full-make over with a new 

climbing area, there will be a trim trail 

on the KS1 field, and trim trail and 

climbing frame on the KS2 field. This is 

the first step, with more to come in 

future years. We look forward to sharing 

images and updates with you in due 

course. 

 

 

Footwear and Earrings 
We politely remind you that pupil footwear should be black sensible shoes for school (unless 
otherwise agreed by school for a short period), and that earrings should be stud only. Thank you. 

Pen Licence 
Congratulations to two of our Y4 children who have 
earned their pen licence. They have demonstrated 
exemplary handwriting across the curriculum.  Well-
done!  

 

Cricket 
A shout out to our cricketers, who played at the Seaton 
Club last week. Great play from great pupils! Well-done! 

Summer Fair - Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 26th June 

Non-Uniform Day 

Please can you donate a tombola prize 
 

Thursday 17th July 

School Fair 3:30 – 5:00 and  

1960s Dress-Up Day! 

 

 


